Leetsdale 4th of July Celebration

A Leetsdale tradition since 1943, the Leetsdale 4th of July Committee is committed to
continuing the 4th of July Celebration in Leetsdale, PA by bringing our community together in
commemoration of the 4th of July Holiday.

The Leetsdale 4th of July Committee is looking for additional volunteers to be a part of the
committee. If interested, please reach out to Scott Zahner at (412) 720-0298 or szahnerl [at]
yahoo.com.

If interested in donating directly to the celebration, or for the latest announcements on events
and fundraisers, please visit the committee's Facebook page here.


http://www.leetsdaleboro.net/community/page/leetsdale-4th-july-celebration
https://www.facebook.com/Leetsdale4thofjulycelebration

